
ADVISORY ON RETURN TO
SENDER POLICY

Upon the request of our partner providers, PhilHealth 
is ALLOWING RETURN TO SENDER for all claims 
INDEFINITELY until further notice.  The Corporation 
is granting this request to give the health care providers 
another opportunity to make sure our members’ claims filed 
with us are free from errors or any violation of the laws and 
established rules of the Corporation.

ALEXANDER A. PADILLA 
President and CEO

No. 07-02-2014


